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PRESS RELEASE  

 

GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA REPATRIATION FLIGHTS  

STATEMENT  

 

H.E. The Governor, the Government of Anguilla  and Anguilla Air and Sea Ports Authority in 

conjunction with the US Embassy in Barbados have considered and approved repatriation flights 

to allow citizens and permanent residents of the United States of America, only, who have been 

in Anguilla since the closure of the borders on 20 March 2020 at 11:59pm to leave Anguilla and 

return to the USA.  

 

Flights will be facilitated by Seaborne Airlines/Silver Airways who have been working closely 

with the U.S. Embassy in Barbados to conduct the flights on April 4th from Anguilla to San Juan, 

Puerto Rico. These flights will not be allowed to bring in passengers into Anguilla as the sole 

purpose is to allow persons who are U.S. citizens or permanent residents of the U.S.A. to return 

home. 

 

All U.S. citizens and legal permanent residents wishing to travel should immediately contact 

Seaborne Airlines/Silver Airways either by visiting their website www.Silverairways.com or by 

calling 1-(801)401-9103 or emailing Resgroupbooking@silverairways.com. 

 

At this time, there are no plans to facilitate further flights after April 4th. Therefore, eligible 

persons who decide against taking this opportunity will have to remain in Anguilla until the 

restrictions are lifted. Passenger departure protocols to be followed at the Clayton J. Lloyd 

International Airport will be announced in a subsequent release. 

 

Please be guided according. 

 

 

Ends 
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